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Pearl Beach - SOUP, SAX & SWEET NIGHT 
 
The Soup, Sax and Sweets event to raise funds for Homeless Support Inc. was held on 
Saturday night 17 Aug.   A large crowd filled the Pearl Beach Memorial Hall and enjoyed a 
fun event by all who attended.  
 
The soups and desserts were great and the Sax, flute and clarinet music provided by 
“Busker Barnwell” was fantastic. Guests were addressed by Charles Boyton from Coast 
Shelter, who graphically explained the plight of the homeless and the work of the 
organisation.  
 
The event raised a total of $3903.00 which will be put to good work for the homeless 
particularly providing winter sleeping bags.  The organisers would like to thank The Rotary 
Club of Woy Woy and Pearl Beach Progress Association for their invaluable support and 
sponsorship. Also, the many volunteers who generously produced the delicious soups and 
sweets  
 
The next fun-raiser event for the Homeless Support charity will be the High Afternoon Tea 
on the 24th November. Details to follow. 
 
End 
Lynne Lillico 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Photo – Greg McPhee, Lyn Cappella with Charles Boyton, and in background Musician 
Greg Barnwell. 


